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Weekly News – Friday 17th January  

Year Two 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

We have had a great start to the Spring Term and we hope children have 
enjoyed their first full week back to school. Next week is Arts Week and 
children will be involved in a variety of creative and fun Art and Craft 
activities based on shape with a focus on Mondrian. We hope children enjoy 
what the week has to offer!  

English 

This week, we have completed our work on ‘The Bear and the Piano’.  
We wrote our own version of the story over three days concentrating 
on using a range of conjunctions and adverbs in our writing.  At the end 
of the week, we had a chance to use our imaginations and decide 
how the story would end.    

Maths 

We have continued our topic of ‘Division’. We have been dividing by 2,5 and 
10 using coins. We have also looked at making multiplication and division 
sentences. Next week we will focus on shape looking at the properties of 2D 
and 3D shapes.  

Topic 

This week, we have been learning facts about Florence Nightingale Mary 
Seacole. If you wish, a visit to the local library to get any books on this topic 
would be beneficial and children can use this information in class. Next Friday 
we will be enjoying the workshop about Florence Nightingale. 

In Science, we looked at properties of materials and began to classify them 
according to their different uses. Please support this learning by asking 
children what things are made from in their home.  For an investigation next 
week please could each child bring in a sock (any colour or size). 

 

Deputy Headteacher’s 
Award 

There was no 
Celebration 

Assembly today – 
the awards will be 
back next week!  

 

Notices 
 

Class assemblies continue this half term. They are at 9.00 am on Thursdays on the following dates: 

January 30th - Heather Class  February 6th - Bracken Class 
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